
 

From the Commodore by Shane Wallace 

CYC’s 43rd Semi-
annual General Member-
ship Meeting is scheduled 
for November 12, 2011.  
Please attend as important 
actions will occur at this 
meeting, most notably the 
election of 4 replacement 
board members.  The 
board’s nominating com-
mittee will offer 4 candi-
dates for election to the 
board.  The general mem-
bership will have the op-
portunity to nominate ad-
ditional candidates from  
the floor.   A vote will fol-
low that will select the 4 
replacement board mem-
bers who will serve a 2 year 
term. 

Another extremely 
important issue at hand 
will be the discussion of 
our different insurance 
coverages and whether we 
need to increase any of 
those, increase or decrease 
deductibles and how that 
will affect our premiums, 

various committees. We 
aren’t a large enough club 
to have paid staff to handle 
our socials.  This is your 
club and if we are going to 
have socials and activities, 
then we are going to need 
your help as members to 
get that accomplished.  

 

and finally, how to pay for 
any increase in coverage.   
The club needs member-
ship input in order to give 
the board direction on 
these issues. 

Lastly, with elections of 
the board taking place this 
weekend and after a few 
years as Entertainment 
Chairman, I feel it’s time 
for a change and some 
fresh ideas, so I will be 
stepping down from this 
position as of December 
31, 2011. 

We will need someone to 
step up to volunteer to 
chair this committee who 
can take charge of the 
oversight of our monthly 
socials.  I know there are 
members who would be 
happy to assist that per-
son in this endeavor.  So, 
please consider volunteer-
ing for this position when 
the next commodore asks 
for volunteers to head our 
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November Social by Shane Wallace 

This month’s social will be 
held on Saturday, November 
12, 2011.  It is going to be a 
sail and tailgate party.  
Come spend the day and 
enjoy your yacht club.  The 
days events include the Fall 
Regatta beginning at 10:00 
A.M., Ragin Cajuns taking 
on Arkansas State at 2:00 
P.M., General Membership 

meeting at 5:30 P.M., LSU 
taking on Western Kentucky 
at 7:00P.M.  Hors d’oeuvres 
to be served while watching 
some of the best football 
action around.  Over the 
toppers chicken and sau-
sage gumbo will be served 
starting around 6:00 P.M., 
Meal will include wine. Cost 
for the meal and wine, will 

be $15.00 per person.  RSVP  
to:  

 johnroddy26@yahoo.com  

Come out dressed to support 
your favorite teams and eat 
some great tailgating food!!! 

Upcoming 
Events 

• Fall Regatta, 
Saturday , No-
vember 12, 
2011 (Double 
as Fall Series 
Races #4 & #5) 

• Sail and Tail-
gate party, Sat-
urday, Novem-
ber 12, 2011, 
starting with 
Ragin Cajun 
game at 2:00 
P.M. followed 
by LSU game 
at 7:00 P.M. 

•  Semi-annual 
General Mem-
bership meet-
ing, Saturday, 
November 12, 
2011, 5:30 
P.M.  

• Social to fol-
low. 



Junior Sunfish Program by Butch Leger 

we have in our fleet.   Over 
the next several months, we 
will be working to repair 
and/or replace some dam-
aged parts on some of our 
sunfish so we can get as 
many of them as possible in 
good order for some spring 
and summer sailing.  

If anyone knows of any used 
sunfish or sunfish parts that 
can either be donated to the 
club or purchased at a rea-
sonable price, please contact 
me by responding to this 
email.  We are always look-
ing for good used parts to 
repair the older boats that 
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contacting me at the follow-
ing e-mail address: 

 john.conner@lusfiber.net  

The current membership in 
good standing is 118. 

Please welcome Kennon Wat-
kins, Cal Grevemberg, and 
Charles “Butch” Nolan as new 
members of CYC.   

If anyone has a change in their 
email address, please send it to 
me to update our records so you 
can receive newsletters and 
notices.   

Once again, you  can  address  
any questions you may have 
about your membership, mem-
bership card, access key, etc., by 

Membership News by John Conner 

Racing News by Mark Milam  

You can refer to the race sec-
tion of the CYC webpage to 
see all the results of the pre-
vious fall series races. 

The CYC Fall Regatta will be 
held on Saturday, November 
12, 2011.  Registration will 
begin at 9:30 am Saturday, 
with the Skipper’s meeting at 
10:00 am and the 1st race 
starting at 11:00 am.    Tro-
phy presentation asap after 
last race.  We will attempt to 
have 2 or 3 shorter races with 
2 of those doubling as Daily 
Iberian Cup (Fall Series) 
races #4 & #5 for members 
of CYC.   Please refer to the 
Notice of Race posted on the 
CYC website. 

Please come out and sup-
port our club’s racing pro-
gram. 

  

 

FOR SALE: 

J B II” 1979 Pear-

son 26 sailboat 

with outboard, 

sails, etc.  Com-

petitive club racer. 

$9,000.00 or best 

offer. For more 

information call 

John Conner at 

337-349-5952 or 

337-981-4959. 

1978 Pearson 30 

"Sail La 

Vie." Versatile sail-

boat; rigged for 

racing, daysailing 

or cruising.  In ex-

cellent shape. Due 

for bottom 

job. $12,000. Call 

Robert Broussard 

at (337) 658-2803. 



P.O. Box 11407 
New Iberia, LA  70562 

CYC Hotline: 337-261-0136 
E-mail: Butch@cypremort.com 
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House and Grounds by Dan Snow 

Our great facilities are here for 
you and your guests to enjoy, 
and members are strongly 
urged and encouraged to make 
full use of our facilities.  Just 
keep in mind that you are re-
sponsible to clean up after 
yourself, and that includes 
washing dishes and utensils, 
taking out the trash, and re-
moving stored items from the 
refrigerator.  

We are planning to install a 
replacement header on the top 
of the west bulkhead this 
weekend.  Any assistance with  

this project would be greatly 
appreciated.  

Your continued cooperation 
with the drinks in the refrig-
erator is appreciated.  Please 
turn off lights, air condition-
ers, fans, etc., and lock all 
doors when you leave the 
premises.   

If you notice any house and 
ground or maintenance issues 
that need to be addressed, 
please contact me to me at 
daniel.snow@lusfiber.net 

 

 DO NOT EXCEED  THE 10 
MPH SPEED LIMIT. 

**************************** 

  


